CORRESPONDENCE
9/18/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 07758-2020

Jacob Veaughn

From: Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk

Sent: Friday, September 18, 2020 9:01 AM

To: ‘Bill DeHaven'

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: Storm Protection Plan Docket # 20200092-0950

Good afternoon, Bill DeHaven

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200092 and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Jacob Veaughn

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us
850.413.6656

From: Bill DeHaven <bill.dehaven@gulfstatesigns.net>
Sent: Friday, September 18, 2020 8:55 AM

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: Storm Protection Plan Docket # 20200092-0950
Importance: High

Please be aware thatl, a concerned tax payer, am fully AGAINST the above plan approved by PSC commissioners
S0 Billions being spent to benefit maybe 5% of the Utilities customers and

the Proposed $12Billion profit realized by the For Profit Utilities

Another Large Waste of my tax dollars.

<*)))><

Salute to Veterans!

FYI

| receive TECO Utilities at 1888 15th street NW Winter Haven, florida 33881
& below business address
Bill DeHaven President
Gulf State Signs
1305 42nd street N.W.
Winter Haven fl 33881
863-967-0659 fax 863-967-7235
Certified Electrical Sign Contractor #£512000238
Serving Central Florida Since 1952
AND
Gator Promotions since 1959 (Flagpoles & Flags)
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www.gulfstatesigns.com

William De H aven





